
Exhibit 1- Environmental Assessment 
No assessment is required. 
The proposed tv translator antennas are going on an existing 
tower that supports microwave relay dishes and two-way 
antennas. This site is on a remote part of Minnesota that is 
posted with NO TRESPASSING signs and with tower and 
equipment building inside a locked fence.  The antennas are 
near the top of a 400 foot high tower such that no RF 
exposure will occur from the translator to anyone standing on 
the ground. The tower is posted with RF warning signs, and 
tower workers are advised to call for a transmitter shut down 
if they need to climb. The only animals near the site are 
wolves, coyotes, deer, and rabbits. The site is located on 
Minnkota Power (electric power company) property with no 
residents living nearby, and is not in an environmentally 
sensitive area. 


